


DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

UNITED STATES GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

il Cambridee  January 18 18 90.

Sir.William Dawson,
My dear Sir:-

Your postal is just received. T shall be very
glad to see a new photograph of‘Hapléphlebium, and hope you will
send one also to Brongniart. My review being only of the last
decade, I could not mention your diséovery of the first, paleozoic
millepedewhich T do not think T have neglected 7o mention when oc-

casion required. I mention the Devoniean millepedesof Peach because

it carried them back still another period, and was done during the
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last decads. It is curious that this was really first mentioned
by Page in 1860(only a year af ter your notice), who figured Kampe-

caris in his text-book but did not recognize it as a millepede

Yours very truly,

Dictated.
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